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Subject: re-launch ToR RecCom WG 169 on “Fire System Detection and Controls in Marinas”. 
 
 
 
 

Dear Madam, 
Dear Sir, 
 
 
RecCom is pursuing the completion of the WG 169 report on “Fire Systems Detection and Controls in Marinas” and is 
seeking additional members to complete the task.  
 
The WG topic is of great interest to PIANC’s Sisters association ICOMIA and the previous members have made significant 
progress, but additional effort is required to complete an adequate report. While RecCom has identified members that will 
continue participating in the WG, the Commission has asked for a new call to expand the WG membership. 
 
May we ask you to inform the secretariat of RecCom by 8 February 2018 (copy to the General Secretariat) about the 
name, qualification and (e-mail-) address of the expert, proposed by your country/organisation. Please enclose a brief 
curriculum vitae of the proposed expert together with some details about his/her professional experiences.  
 
An additional expert per country/organisation, being a young professional, can participate in the Working Group 
activities.  Further I would like to remind you that Working Group Members should either be Individual Member of PIANC, 
working for a Corporate Member or Platinum Partner, be an invited expert or a be a member of a Sister Organisation. 

 
We remind you that in accordance with PIANC rules, the costs incurred in taking part in Working Group activities are 
borne by the member countries/organizations. 

 
We thank you beforehand for your collaboration. 

 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 

 
 
 
         
 
         Geert Van Cappellen, 
         Secretary-General 
 
 

 Reply to;  
Mr. Simone Lanzalone 
(simone.lanzalone@libero.it) 
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